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SASA POLYESTER SANAYİ A.Ş. 
SARIHAMZALI MAH.  

TURHAN CEMAL BERİKER BUL.  

NO:559 SEYHAN / ADANA / TÜRKIYE 

T +90 322 441 00 53 

F +90 322 441 01 14 

Ticaret Sicil No: 5722  

Mersis No: 0752000273000017 

  www.sasa.com.tr 
 

LIABILITY NOTE: This information is correct to the best of our 

knowledge, but we would recommend that users make their own 

assessment to confirm that the material meets their requirements. SASA 

A.S accepts no liability for any damage, loss or injury resulting from the 

use of this information. 
 

 

We hereby confirm that SASA POLYESTER Staple Fiber Products do not contain above the reporting 

threshold of any substances that are listed in the Global Automotive Declarable Substance List 

(GADSL) revised on 01.02.2023. 

 

We provide this information to the best of our knowledge and based on our current composition 

and information provided by the suppliers. 

 

In case of any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Eylül Rabia BOZ 

 

SASA Polyester San. A.Ş. 

Product Safety Steward 

eylul.boz@sasa.com.tr  

http://www.sasa.com.tr/

